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December 75, 2023

Dear Citizens of Brewer,

/ am thnlied and honored to serve as your mayor in this amazing community that
we co// home. As a long-time resident of Brewer, I have always held a deep love
and appreciation for our city and its people. As I enter my fourth year of service,
/ am excited to share some new and innovative ways that we plan to enhance
and revolutionize communication with you, the residents of Brewer.

One of the key initiatives we are implementing in the first quarter is a system on
our website that allows you to easily provide your email address and for cell
phone number to receive regular community updates. This will enable each and
ever/ one of you to stay informed and keep your finger on the pulse of what is
happening in our vibrant community. Information will be posted on the City's
homepage when this new system is officially launched.

/ am committed to ser/fng the community at large and welcome any
suggestions or ideas on how we can make Brewer an even better place to live,
work, and thrive. Our community is built on a foundation of care and
compass/bn, and / firmly believe that together, we can achieve great things. I
am always open to conversations with our residents, and I encourage you to
reach out to me with your thoughts, concerns, and aspirations for our
community.

/ am excited about the journey ahead and the positive changes we will bring to
Brewer. Together, let us continue to build a community that we can all be proud
of. Your feedback and engagement are important to me, and I eagerly await
any suggestions or feedback you may have.

Thank you for your trust and support.

5/ncere/y,
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Jenn Morin
Mayor
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